
 

 

 

January 26, 2017 
             

 
Dear Colleagues, 

  
 

Please welcome Dr. George Georgiou, Professor of Computer Science and Engineering, to his new 
positon as Special Assistant to the Provost and Vice President of Student Affairs. Dr. Georgiou will 
build upon relations with our community colleges and promote two-year transfer graduation rates. 
He will be reaching out to you in the near future to look at transfer data in your department/college 
as part of his efforts to achieve better alignment with local community colleges. 
 
Dr. Georgiou joined Cal State San Bernardino in 1992 as an assistant professor and has since served 
in a variety of leadership positions, including Chair/Director of the School of Computer Science and 
Engineering (2006-2010), Assistant Dean (2005-2006), and Associate Dean (2010-2013) of the 
College of Natural Sciences. He received a bachelor’s degree in electrical engineering from 
Louisiana Tech University, master’s degrees in electrical engineering and mathematics from 
Louisiana State University, and a master’s and doctorate degrees in computer science from Tulane 
University. 
 
Dr. Georgiou research interests are in the areas of neural networks, machine learning, artificial 
intelligence, and self-organizing systems. His research has been published in journals, including the 
prestigious IEEE Transactions on Neural Networks and Learning Systems, and presented at 
international conferences. 

Please join me in congratulating Dr. Georgiou on his new role. 

Sincerely, 
Shari McMahan, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

 
 


